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 30 October 2017 

Dear Parents, 
Sri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara, Hounslow 

 
On Thursday 9th November we are planning to take the Reception class children to visit Sri Guru Singh 
Sabha Gurdwara, Alice Way, Hounslow, as part of our Sikh Studies curriculum.  
 
We have been learning about the different parts of the Gurdwara and would like to extend the children’s 
learning with this visit. 
 
The children will go to the Gurdwara by coach. The cost of the trip will be £3.50. The children will be going 
to the Gurdwara at 10am and returning back to school by 12.45pm. Children will be provided with langar 
at the Gurdwara for lunch.  
 
We will not be accepting any cash payments. We will like parents to pay online via school money online 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk. You will be asked to enter a few details including the password which will be 
sent to you via text. If you do not know how to pay online, Mrs Kaur in the office will be able to show 
you on Tuesday mornings from 8.50am to 9.15am. Please complete payment and return the slip below 
to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 7th November 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Reception Teacher 
Miss Kamboj & Mrs Lall 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Children’s Reply Slip – Visit to Sri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara, Hounslow on Thursday 9th November 2017 
 

Child’s name ____________________________ in class _______________________  
 
         I have paid £3.50 online  
 
 
 

Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
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